
 

 
 

 
 
Our Parish Information - St. John Chrysostom 
Rev. Landorff Garcia Mariona, Pastor 
Rev. Carlos Alberto Torres Marquez, Associate Pastor 
432 Ontario Street 
Newmarket, ON 
L3Y 2K4 
t: 905-898-4137 
email: stjohnchrysostomne@archtoronto.org 
 
 

 
 
Spiritwear 
We are offering the opportunity to purchase St. Nicholas 
spiritwear.  
Orders can be placed through Yearbook Planet until the 
end of the year using this link. 
https://stores.inksoft.com/st_nicholas_spirit/shop/home and 
will be shipped directly to the school. 
 
 

 
Booster Juice Day 
Just a reminder to all parents to have your child let their teacher know what flavour they 
would like for our Booster Juice Day this Friday, June 5th.  
 
Transportation Safety 
We kindly remind all families that students are required to use their assigned bus stops. 
This is important for both safety and liability reasons, particularly for our drivers who 
must account for every student on their route. Please ensure that your child boards and 
gets off at their designated stop only. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Mini Meals, Major Creativity 
Last month, Mrs. Senior’s grade 5 class impressed us all with their mini meal creations 
as part of a fun and creative class assignment. The students crafted tiny replicas of food 
items with incredible attention to detail, each piece looked good enough to eat! Well 
done, Grade 5s! 
 

 
 
 
 
EQAO 
Last week, our grade 3 and grade 6 students successfully completed this year’s EQAO 
assessments. While the mornings were long and focused, our students demonstrated 
great perseverance throughout the process. A heartfelt thank you to our classroom 
teachers and core teachers for their guidance, preparation and encouragement.  
 
 
SNS Track Day 
A heartfelt thank you to Mrs. De Angelis, Mrs. Franzin and all staff for making our SNS 
Track day a wonderful success for our students. We were blessed to have beautiful 
weather, and students participated enthusiastically in a variety of track events.  
 
Our younger students had the chance to cheer on their junior and intermediate peers, 
giving them a glimpse of what’s to come as they look forward to participating in future 
track events themselves. Our school track team has now been selected and will begin 
training in preparation for the upcoming meet at St. Maximilian Kolbe on June 18th. 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
Celebrate with us at the FunFair 
We are excited to invite all families to join us for our annual school fun fair on Friday, 
June 6th. This is one of our most anticipated events of the year, a chance to come 
together as a school community to celebrate and have fun. See flyer for details on 
ordering food and buying a play pass.  
 

 
 
Dates to Remember: 
June 4 - Ms. Iannuzzi’s class visit STREAM 
June 6 - SNS Fun Fair 5pm-8pm 
June 9 - PA Day - No School  
June 11 - Family of Schools Grade 8 Grad Mass at parish 10am 
June 11 - CSC Meeting @ 6pm - All Welcome to attend in school library 
June 13 - Tour for Humanity Gr.  6-8 at SNS 
June 16 - End of Year Gr. 8 Farewell Liturgy at 12:45 pm 
June 17 - SK Celebration of Learning in school gym at 1pm 
June 18 - Track and Field Meet at St. Max 
June 20 - Grade 8 Promotion Celebration 
June 26 - Last day of school  
June 27 - PA Day 
 

Wishing you a great week ahead.    M. Sanders 
 

 


